

Think You Are?' This topic will link to a range of cross-curricular activities from History and the life of man, past and present as well as our own lives and families to Geography and Science links with Planet

Earth and indigenous people, plants and tribes. This topic will also have a clear personal, social, health and wellbeing element where we can explore and celebrate our own uniqueness, qualities and talents.



Home learning has started again this week. In general, this will still be given out on a Monday and should be handed in the following Friday. It would be wonderful to see more home learning being handed in as it really does help build on the work that the children complete in school. We also have a home learning grid for children to complete extra activities/projects at home with you. Again we would really encourage participation in this, especially as the children are very quickly approaching year 5, where there is more of an emphasis on independent learning.

Our timetabled P.E slot this term is still on a Monday afternoon. Please could you ensure your child has a full P.E. kit in school at all times, it is so important for their health and fitness that they do P.E. and a number of children are still not bringing in their kit which means they are unable to take part. Please help and support them with this.



The trial Multiplication Check will soon be upon us and we are working hard on our times tables recall in class. The children have had the



opportunity to practise this online, and will continue to do so until they trial the check in June. Please support your child in chanting, singing, writing them out and practising them in any way they wish, and Doodletables is an engaging tool that they can use at home too. If you require any activity sheets your child

can pick some up from their class teacher.

We are very lucky to have Miss Simpkin, a student teacher, join year 4 this term, she is in her final teaching placement and will be based in Wind in the Willows class.

Thank you again for all your support as we enter the children's final term in year 4. Please do come and see us if you have any concerns or wish to discuss anything at any time.

Mr Andre, Mrs Gilbert and Mrs. Gangonells and the year 4 team.

